
Member Nominated Trustee Director Election 2022 

Make a 
difference

Now open to receiving nominations and 

applications for two upcoming vacancies.



Are you interested in becoming a Trustee or 
curious as to what it involves?  

Dear Nationwide Pension Fund member, 

The Trustee of the Nationwide Pension Fund (NPF) will be seeking nominations across its diverse membership for two 
upcoming Trustee vacancies.  

The election process will run from Summer to Winter 2022, with the successful candidates taking up their positions soon after. 

We welcome all applications, you don't have to have experience. To find out more about the role, how to nominate or submit 
an application, please visit: 

https://hub.ukevote.uk/npf 

There's lots of information on the election hub. If you need further support or have any questions, please contact UK Engage: 

Email: npf@uk-engage.org           Phone: UK Engage on 0345 209 3770

The deadline for receiving nominations or  

applications is 5pm on Tuesday, 9 August so act today.
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